
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

F. No. AOR Exam./Dec/2022

New Delhi,
1st November, 2022

NOTIFICATION

 In continuation of Notification F.No. AOR Exam./December/2022 dated

16th September, 2022 regarding Advocates-on-Record Examination, 2022, it

is  hereby  notified  for  information  of  all  concerned  that  the  Competent

Authority has, after considering the request received for extension of time for

submission  of  the  applications  for  the  Advocates-on-Record  Examination,

2022,  been pleased to extend the last  date of  submission of  applications,

along with prescribed fees, to 09th November, 2022 till 05:00 pm.

                                                                                                             sd/-

(Rakesh Kumar)
Registrar & Secretary,

Board of Examiners,
AOR Examination

Copy to:-

1. The Hony. Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association
2. The Hony. Secretary, Supreme Court Advocates-on-Record Association.


